

DEVON & SEVERN INSHORE FISHERIES AND CONSERVATION AUTHORITY

BYELAW & PERMITTING SUB COMMITTEE

Agenda item 4 - Actions from the last meeting (15th May)

2i.	DCO Mander	to contact the MMO to identify a completion date for the Netting Permit Byelaw QA process and e-mail the sub-committee to provide an update so the Chair could update the full Authority.
2ii.	DCOs Mander and Clark	To produce a consultee list for the next sub-committee meeting for members consideration.

3i.	DCO Clark & Environment Team	To look into the possibility of areas close to the live wrasse pot fishery and to trial the 'I've got you' tracking system on the boats currently involved in the fishery
------------	---	--

3(e) i	DCO Clark	To contact the salmon farms and ask for information on the husbandry of the wrasse including standards and protocol and conservation impacts of keeping live wrasse
3 (e) ii	DCO Clark / DCO Mander	To put a clear explanation of the precautionary principle on the D&S IFCA website
3 (e) iii	DCO Clark	To update the committee on the equipment used to aid survival of the returned fish

6 i	DCO Mander	To prepare a report for the full authority regarding the election of a new chair and Vice chair, after the June quarterly meeting
6 ii	CO Robbins	To prepare a report for the full authority on discussions between D&S IFCA and CIFCA on possible future boundary changes in Plymouth Sound
6 iii	Chair David Rowe	To write to Councillor Clarence to thank him for his work on the sub-committee